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Dear Jonathan  
 
Section 7A NHS Public Health Functions Agreement 2020-21 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 14 September 2020 which put on record the 
arrangements for the ongoing delegated exercise of the Secretary of State’s public 
health functions in 2020/21.   
 
On behalf of NHS England, I am happy to confirm our assent to these arrangements. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amanda Pritchard 
Chief Operating Officer, NHS England and NHS Improvement  
and Chief Executive, NHS Improvement 
 
 
 
CC 
Neil Permain, Director of NHS Operations and Delivery, NHS England and Improvement 
Richard Gleave, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Operating Officer, Public Health 
England 
 
 

To: Jonathan Marron  
Director General, PPE and Public Health 

Amanda Pritchard 
Chief Operating Officer 

NHS England and Improvement 
Skipton House 

80 London Road 
Elephant and Castle 

London 
SE1 6LH 

 
16 September 2020 


